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TEACHER REGISTRATION BOARD —  

WESTERN AUSTRALIAN COLLEGE OF TEACHING BUILDING 

361. Mr P. PAPALIA to the Minister for Education: 

I have a supplementary question. The Department of Education Services director general said that it will cost 

$5 million to operate the Teacher Registration Board and that the board will collect $5.2 million a year from 

teachers. What will happen to the other $200 000? 

Dr E. CONSTABLE replied: 

The Department of Education Services will have the job of providing and overseeing the administrative services 

for the new Teacher Registration Board. Until that board comes under the DES umbrella, the exact detail of how 

much will be collected is unknown. I would have thought that a $200 000 buffer would be very important in 

getting that set up in the Department of Education Services. The amount of $5.2 million is an estimate of how 

much those services will cost. It may cost a little more than that; we do not know until it comes over to the 

Department of Education Services. 

 


